
 
 
 
June 30, 2025 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC EMAIL 
Owen Wang 
Chambana Sun 
foia@chambanasun.com 
 
Dear Owen Wang: 
 
Thank you for your recent Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request that was emailed on June 23, 2025. 
 
You requested: 

 
Will the school math team from your high schools attend the annual (July) Mu Alpha Theta convention? If so, who 
will be attending, and who is sponsoring the trip? 

 
There are no records responsive to your request. 

 
The person responsible for the response to your request is Scott Woods, FOIA Officer for the School District.  You may ask the Illinois 
Attorney General’s Public Access Counselor (PAC) to review this response concerning your records request, by submitting a Request 
for Review to the PAC by electronic mail or U.S. Mail within 60 days after this response, denial, or partial denial of your request.  A 
request for Review by the PAC should be directed to: 
 
 Public Access Bureau  

Office of the Attorney General  
500 S. 2nd Street, Springfield IL 62706 

 publicaccess@atg.state.il.us  
 

The PAC’s telephone number is (877) 299-FOIA. 
 
You also have the right to administrative review by a court of law pursuant to Section 11 of the Illinois Freedom of Information Act.  
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Scott C. Woods, FOIA Officer 
Rantoul City School District #137 
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